RECOMMENDATION

TO:

THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

FROM:

THE GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS COMMITTEE

The Government Operations Committee at their meeting on <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>April 12</u>, <u>2016</u> recommended <u>APPROVAL</u> of a Resolution Approving a Music Festival for the Aurora Veterans Advisory Council during their "Vets Week Car Show" event on May 21st, 2016, to be held at 309 N. River Street (Lot W).

VOTE: 3-0

Submitted By Alderman Scheketa Hart-Burns, Chairman

Alderman Edward Bugg

Alderman Carl Franco

Alderman Rick Mervine, Alternate